Hello Harp Friend,

The Annual WAFHS Getaway will take place Friday, November 3 - Sunday, November 5, 2023 at the Shepherd’s Spring Outdoor Ministry Center in Sharpsburg, MD. The 2023 instructors are Sue Richards, Abbie Palmer, Barbra Bailey Bradley and Jo Morrison. We hope you will join us for a weekend of fun and learning.

If you decide to join us, please print, fill out and mail the registration form on the WAFHS website. If you do not receive a confirmation e-mail from me within 10 days, please contact me at jmschwartz65@gmail.com. When you mail your registration form, please send me an e-mail notifying me that you have mailed it. That way I will look for your registration in the mail.

The cost for food and lodging is $211.00 per person for two or more people sharing a room and $246.00 for a single occupancy room. The meals included in this price are breakfast, lunch and dinner on Saturday and breakfast and lunch on Sunday. I can arrange dinner on Friday night at an extra cost of $18.00 per person. I strongly recommend that if you plan to arrive on Friday in time for the concert that you reserve a space for dinner as there is nothing close and it is very easy to get lost in the dark. 

I must receive your registration form no later than October 14, 2023 (or at least notification that you are attending), as I have to give a room and meal count on October 17, 2023. As of that date, the Center will release any rooms in our block. As there are a limited number of rooms, other groups may be staying overnight as well. Once you register, I will keep you up to date by sending you directions and an updated schedule, which will include the available workshop choices and any other pertinent information. 

Looking forward to seeing you at the Getaway,

Judith Schwartz
President WAFHS and Getaway Registrar

